Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
12/3/2013 4:45:13 PM

RE: AAR Meeting: #2014 Governor's Carolighting

Cool! Let me know if you want me to attend the meeting on the 18th

Amy Duffy
Chief of Staff
SCPRT

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2013 3:26 PM

To: Duane Parrish (duaneparrish@hotmail.com); Amy Duffy
Subject: FW: AAR Meeting: #2014 Governor's Carolighting

Duane and Amy,
| hope you enjoy the pictures from last night's event!
We missed you Duane.

Amy, | will keep you in the loop about the AAR meeting on Dec 18th.
Thanks,
Katherine

From: Veldran, Katherine

Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2013 3:22 PM

To: Beth Fallow (bfallaw@scprt.com)

Cc: Rachel Card (rachelcard@gov.sc.gov)

Subject: AAR Meeting: #2014 Governor's Carolighting

Beth,

Thank you for all your support during the 2013 Governor's Carolighting. It was great working with you.

Are you available December 18that 4:00pm for an After Action Review meeting? The meeting will be held in the
Governor's conference room.

This will be for 2013 sponsors to discuss sponsorships for next year's event.

Hope you enjoy the pictures!

Thank you,

Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
0:803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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